
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Bethel Drive Pump Station Replacement 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Derrick Boone – Public Services Asst. Director 
Trevor Spencer – Projects Engineer 

Meeting Date: June 5, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   May 12, 2017 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Award Recommendation & Certified Bid Tab 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City has budgeted for the replacement of the Bethel Drive Pump Station. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This project is part of the overall upgrade of lift stations throughout the City of High Point. The low bidder is an 
experienced contractor properly licensed by the State of North Carolina. The existing station requires replacement 
due to settlement of the wetwell and the age of the existing equipment.  This station was constructed in 1975. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
 Funds for this project are available in the FY 2016-2017 budget . 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official be 
authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to D.H. Griffin Infrastructure, LLC in the 
amount of $658,000.00. 
 
 
 








